
 

École secondaire  

LESTER B. PEARSON  
High School 

11575 rue P.M. Favier, Montréal (Québec)  H1G 6E5 
TEL: (514) 328-4442  FAX: (514) 328-4443 

 

November 15, 2019 
    

Dear Parents, 

You are cordially invited to attend an information session on the school brief that 

will be presented at the EMSB in January 2020.  The session will be held on 

Thursday, November 28, 2019 at 7:00 pm in the school’s auditorium.  Please find 

attached the consultation documents pertaining to Lester B. Pearson High 

School.     

Cordially Yours, 

The Lester B. Pearson Governing Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


